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The Watershed Protection 
Department is working on a project 
to reduce flood risk in the North 
Acres neighborhood. The first phase 
has been completed. It restored 
curbs and gutters along several 
streets to improve drainage. During 
the second phase, we will install 
storm drain pipes and inlets and 

restore the remaining gutters. The 
new storm drain system will reduce 
flooding on the streets. We are 
also incorporating Austin Water’s 
Newport Ave. Pipeline Renewal 
Project. It includes replacing a cast 
iron water main on Newport Ave. 
from Middle Fiskville Road to Horace 
Dr. with a new PVC water main.

Questions?
Please reach out to: 
Hanh Thai, Engineer C 
512-974-9232, 
Hanh.Thai@austintexas.gov

To receive occasional email updates, contact 
Stephanie.Lott@austintexas.gov or 512-974-2799.

Estimated Timeline for Phase 2
• Storm drain system is currently being 

designed.

• Construction plans finalized in early 
2023. Begin process to hire contractor.

• Construction starts in late 2023.

Austintexas.gov/stormdrains

WALNUT CREEK WATERSHED

INLETS AND CURBS CAPTURE RAIN WATER. UNDERGROUND PIPES CARRY THE WATER. RAIN WATER IS RELEASED INTO A CREEK. 
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